Introduction Your Day Your Say 2025.



A few years ago, from 11th October 2021 to 9th January 2022, Sefton Council collected your thoughts on Day Opportunities.

There were surveys and meetings, both in-person and online.



We put all the ideas in a report. You can read the report on Sefton Council's website.

We want to carry on with developing day opportunities in Sefton.



We want to know if your opinions have changed. To help with this, we've made a new short survey.

This survey is based on what you previously told us. That information is still useful and being used in this work.



But having a new survey gives you the chance to share any new ideas.

The information you give us will be used to tell us what services need to be available in the future.



Your ideas will be used as part of our strategy or plan for the day opportunities in Sefton.

We share how we keep your information safe in the privacy notice at the end of these questions.



The consultation will start on: Monday 22nd September and end on Friday 24th October 2025.





You can get involved by filling in the questionnaire on the computer. Go to Your Sefton Your Say Day Opportunities Consultation 2025 or scan this QR code.



Or look on the website Your Sefton Your Say for the day opportunities consultation called Your Day Your Say 2025.

You can fill in a paper copy available from your day service.



Or call phone 0151 934 3253 and ask for a paper one to be sent to you.

The paper questionnaires will have a prepaid envelope to send it back to us.

You can also give us your views over the phone by calling 0151 934 3253.



You can give us your views in an email.

Email yourseftonyoursay@sefton.gov.uk